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Galloway Township, NJ – The School of Arts and Humanities at The Richard 
Stockton College of New Jersey is hosting a screening of “Gamers,” an 
independent documentary film by Christine Farina, associate professor of 
Communications on Thursday, Oct. 17 at 4:30 p.m. in Arts and Sciences Room 
102 on the main campus here. 
 
“You’ve called them ‘geeks,’ ‘dorks,’ and nerds,’ but they’re still having more fun 
than you,” boasts the film’s logline. The 70-minute film explores the expansive, 
secret underground culture of fantasy gaming that thrives in America.  
 
The film has won several awards, including the Audience Choice Award from the 
2013 New Hope Film Festival and Best Feature Documentary from the 2012 
Downbeach Atlantic City Film Festival and the 2013 Indie Jam Fest. It was also 
screened in France this summer at the Cannes Film Festival, one of the world’s 
most prestigious film festivals. 
 
Associate Professor Farina will hold a question and answer session following the 
screening of the film. The event is free and open to the public. 
 
For more information about the screening, please contact Christine Farina at 
Christine.Farina@stockton.edu or (609) 626-6836. 
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